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June 27, 2012
Barcy McNeal

Secretary, Docketing Division

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re:
Case No. 12-0311-GA-UEX
Dear Secretary McNeal:


On June 15, 2012, Staff filed its Report in this docket, in which it recommended that Ohio Gas’ December 2011 UEX ending balance be reduced in the amount of $20,832.21 previously included in Ohio Gas’ PIPP account and moved to the UEX account when the customers failed to re-verify for PIPP.  Staff recommends that this amount be added back to Ohio Gas’ PIPP account for recovery.  Additionally, Staff recommends that Ohio Gas implement a tracking method that would maintain PIPP classification for the unpaid balances of PIPP customers who fail to re-verify to assure that these balances are recovered within the appropriate program.  Per discussion with Staff, Ohio Gas will make the recommended adjustment to its UEX and PIPP accounts prior to end of December 2012.

Ohio Gas concurs with Staff’s recommendations made in its comments.


Thank you for your kind attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,

/s/ Gretchen J. Hummel



Gretchen J. Hummel

Attorney for Ohio Gas Company
GJH:vlp
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